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15" March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Book Sale for Ukraine
Tuesday 22" March

We have been busily sorting out the school library and have some books that we no longer need. We
have therefore decided to sell these books to raise money to help support the people of Ukraine.

The book sale will take place on Tuesday 22" March, during break time, lunch time and after school in the
School Hall, the children will have the opportunity to purchase books at a cost of 50p each. Children may
bring a maximum of £5.00 to spend at the book sale. We would kindly ask that money is sent into school
in a named purse or wallet and be in coins rather than note form.

Thank you in advance for you your support.

Yours sincerely

J/

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher
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